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BioAsia 2014 to be held during February 17-19 in Hyderabad

The next edition of the Asia focused international life sciences event, BioAsia will be organized tentatively during February 17-
19, 2014 at Hyderabad, India. BioAsia 2014 will have a focus on "Fostering Innovations in Lifesciences R&D". In addition, a 
parallel event will also be organized with special focus on Agri Biotechnology and Food Processing. Thought leaders and 
experts from across the globe would participate in this important event, which will feature Interactive sessions, CEO 
Conclave, Award ceremony, Business partnering, International Trade show, networking dinners

FABA (Federation of Asian Biotech Associations), on behalf of the State Government of Andhra Pradesh and the 
Government of India, organizes an annual international Global Biobusiness Forum as well. Over the years BioAsia has 
emerged as a global Brand that offers a platform for convergence of the business leaders, policy makers, investors, etc. to 
bridge gaps between research organizations, government and industry in business strategy, partnership development and 
commercialization.

BioAsia 2014 hopes to conduct over 40 sessions with 60 plus speakers, workshops and policy discussions over the course of 
three days. Additionally it hopes to attract 600 plus delegates from more than 50 countries
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